
INDIAN SCHOOL AL GHUBRA 

  

2nd February 2023 

  

To all Parents of students from KG1 to Classes 9 and 11 

  

Dear Parents, 

  

  

It has been observed that many children who are sick are being sent to school and 

parents are collecting them from school within a short time after coming to school.   

  

PLEASE DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL IF HE / SHE IS SICK 

BECAUSE OTHER CHILDREN WILL GET INFECTED.    

Please note that the final examinations are coming up and we need our children to 

be in good health. 

You are once again requested not to dose your sick child with medicine and send 

him / her to school because that would jeopardise the health of other students in 

class. 

  

With best wishes, 

  

  

Principal 

 


